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““PPrrootteeccttiinngg  RRoommaa  AAggaaiinnsstt  DDiissccrriimmiinnaattiioonn::  TThhee  RRoollee  ooff  

EEqquuaalliittyy  BBooddiieess””  
 

Brussels, 30 October 2012 

 
 

The European Roma Information Office (ERIO) invites you to attend a workshop with Equality Bodies and Roma representatives which 

will be held on 30 October at the Social Platform premises, Square de Meeûs 18, 1050 Brussels. 

 

Within the framework of the Race Equality Directive 2000/43 and the Commission’s Communication on the implementation of the 

Directive in 2008, this workshop will provide a platform for discussion between different Equality Bodies and Roma representatives 

to exchange ideas and concerns and inform each other about the barriers they face and jointly find solutions to overcome them.  

 

The working language will be in English. 

 

 

 

Registration 

 

Places are limited. No more than 40 participants will be accepted. Please confirm your participation as soon as possible. 

 

You can register by email or phone by giving your name, surname, title and the organisation you are working for. For registration or 

any other queries, please contact Marta Pinto: 

     

marta.pinto@erionet.eu  

 

Tel: +32 2 733 3462 

mailto:marta.pinto@erionet.eu

